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Senate Committee On Finance and Revenue: 

On behalf of our small forestland business, Tresidder Tree Farms, LLC, i oppose SB 

1593. In addition to new forest practices regulations and the prospects of HJR 201, 

we feel targeted. Taxation in Oregon is already crippling. These proposed bills just 

complicate matters. I recently turned over our 2023 tax records to our tax 

accountants. We’re not happy about it.  

 

I ask you to be reasonable. Please oppose both of these bills. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Kent Tresidder 

PO Box 158 

Coquille, OR 97423 


